
Outside Bodies Feedback report to the Environment and Community Panel

King’s Lynn and West Norfolk Area Museums Committee

The King’s Lynn Museum, in line with its Partnership with the Borough Council of King’s 
Lynn and West Norfolk, is funding free admission to the museum at certain times of the year.

The Norfolk Museums Service supports the Borough Council with the delivery of the Stories 
of Lynn, which are hugely popular and an asset to the town’s heritage offer.

The King’s Lynn Museum now opens on Sundays, 12pm to 4pm with financial help from the 
Borough Council.

The 1940’s event in the Town Centre in July is supported by the Norfolk Museums Service.  

They are also supporting our grant applications to the Heritage Lottery Fund and the Arts 
Council respectively.
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